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The Lightning Ranch RV park would like to provide a safe environment for our 
valued guests.  
 

Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) is characterized by mild symptoms including a 

runny nose, sore throat, cough, and fever. Illness can be more severe for some 

people and can lead to pneumonia or breathing difficulties. 

 

More rarely, the disease can be fatal. Older people, and people with other medical 

conditions (such as asthma, diabetes, or heart disease), may be more vulnerable 

to becoming severely ill.  Even though it may not affect you much personally, it 

could affect your elderly loved ones severely. 
 
The symptoms of COVID19 are: 

• Runny Nose 

• Sore Throat 

• Cough 

• Fever 

• Difficulty Breathing (in severe cases) 
 
We all need to work together to ensure that those around us and those we love do 
not become ill. 
 
In an effort to keep our park safe we encourage everyone to practice the following 
guidelines: 
 

• Stop handshaking - use other noncontact methods of greeting 
• Clean hands anytime you enter the office 
• Office staff will ramp up cleaning of commonly used hard surfaces 
• Practice social distancing - keep 6' separation from yourself and others when 

possible.  I know this is difficult to do as we are normally very social people, 
however this will help from possibly spreading the virus. 

• Avoid touching your face (help others around you to remember as well since 
it's a habit we rarely pay attention to) 

• Cover coughs and sneezes. Then clean your hands. 
• Disinfect surfaces like doorknobs, tables, desks, and handrails regularly. 
• Increase ventilation in confined spaces 



• Do not share food or drink in any circumstance. 
• Stay home and away from others if you have a serious underlying health 

condition 
• Inform park management of suspected sick guests. 
• Avoid eating or drinking in restaurants, bars, food courts. Use drive-through, 

pick-up and delivery options 
 
MOST IMPORTANTLY 

• If you are feeling sick, STAY IN YOUR RV 
• If you have a family member that is sick, STAY IN YOUR RV 

Avoid going to crowded areas such as community events, movies, casinos, bars, 
crowded grocery stores,..etc. 
 
It is hard to predict what will develop in the next few weeks, but rest assured that 
the health and safety of our guests are an utmost importance.  You are the heart 
and soul of the park and we could not continue without your cooperation. 

 

 
 

 


